
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

5 September 2025 
 
 

Wakefield Theatre Trip - December  
 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 

 
We are excited to announce that we will be having another whole school trip to Wakefield Theatre to see Jack and the 
Beanstalk  in December. This will be over two days with Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 going on Tuesday 9th December and Reception, 
Year 1 & Year 2 going on Wednesday 10th December. Please bring your child to school at 8.15am as the coach will be 
leaving promptly at 8.30am. They will return back to school for lunch. Children will need to wear their school uniform. 
 
The cost of the trip is £23.00 per child. Most parents with children in Year 1 to 3 will already have the payment from 
last year on the system due to the theatre cancelling the performance. If you have a child in these years, we will let you 
know directly if payment is required. 
 
This is a non-refundable voluntary contribution, however, if insufficient funds are received, the trip may have to be 
cancelled.  If the trip is cancelled by school, the contributions are refundable. Trips are carefully costed but should there 
be any surpluses they will be dealt with as per the Charging & Remissions policy, which is available on the school 
website.   
  
The trip will be available to book on MCAS from today.  Payments must be received by 20th October 2025.  
  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Winter 
Headteacher 
 

 
 


